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Discussion Rubric

  Levels of Achievement

Criteria Exemplary Satisfactory Unsatisfactory

Quantity and
Timeliness 

2 Points

Submits at least one
initial response and more
than two thoughtful peer
responses by respective
due dates. (See Course
Schedule)

1 Points

Submits at least
one initial
response and at
least two peer
responses by
respective due
dates. (See Course
Schedule)

0 Points

Does not submit at
least one initial
response and/or
does not submit at
least two peer
responses by
respective due dates.
(see Course
Schedule)

Demonstrates
knowledge
and
understanding
of content and
applicability
to
professional
practice 

2 Points

Post(s) and responses
show evidence of
knowledge and
understanding of course
content and applicability
to professional practice,
and include other
resources that extend the
learning of the
community.

1 Points

Post(s) and
responses show
evidence of
knowledge and
understanding of
course content
and applicability
to professional
practice.

0 Points

Post(s) and
responses show little
evidence of
knowledge and
understanding of
course content and
applicability to
professional
practice.

Generates
learning
within the
community 

1 Points

Posts elicit responses and
re�ections from other
learners and responses
build upon and integrate
multiple views from other
learners to take the
discussion deeper.

0.5 Points

Posts attempt to
elicit responses
and re�ections
from other
learners and
responses build
upon the ideas of
other learners to
take the
discussion
deeper.

0 Points

Posts do not attempt
to elicit responses
and re�ections from
other learners
and/or responses do
not build upon the
ideas of other
learners to take the
discussion deeper.
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